
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
This week 

What a special week it has been! We have enjoyed celebrating all children’s successes, 

especially our nursery graduates. It was wonderful to have so many parents in for our 

graduation celebration. We are all so proud of the children and all they have achieved this 

year. They are so ready for Reception! 

 

 

We also wanted to say a huge thank you to FOSS for the ice lollies they provided for our 

nursery children on our final two days of school before summer! 

From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you for all of your continued support over the past 

year and for the very kind words written in cards and gifts given this week. It has been a 

pleasure to watch the children grow and develop in confidence and knowledge.  

Have a wonderful Summer holiday and rest with your loved ones. We are super excited for 

September! 


